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TITLE: Extension of State Approval for Teach for America 
 
 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board approves an extension to the Teach for 
America (TFA) unit and program approval for their Alternative Post-baccalaureate 
programs from December 2014 to June 30, 2016. 
 
Rationale: TFA is currently a member of the Council for the Accreditation of 
Education Preparation (CAEP) and is seeking accreditation through the TEAC 
legacy route. They have written their Inquiry Brief draft, however, after meeting 
with TEAC staff it is not anticipated that they will be able to complete all of the 
steps towards national accreditation by December 2014. TEAC recommended an 
audit site visit date in the Fall of 2015. The Commission would then give their 
audit results in the Spring of 2016. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Submitted by:  Terry Lynn Holck 
 
Referred to:    Teacher Education Committee 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
  



 

 

 
  



 

 

 
 

 


